
Ugo Sokari‐George
No. 12 on the list

I am the Public Affairs Officer at the Delegation to Nigeria; I have been in 
the service of the European Union for over 20 years.  During this period, I 
have also worked as Project Accountant.  

I have been a Staff Representative for over 13 years.  Been an elected member of the Outside the EU Section;  currently an 
Executive Member of the USHU Bureau.  

The many years spent in the service of the European Union and period as staff representative, have afforded me a wealth of 
experience in supporting staff in Delegations especially in Africa in the area of Salary Adjustments, Payment of taxes, 
implementation of article 18.6 and generally in negotiations for the benefit of all staff.  

Now that the election into the EEAS staff committee has come, the first one ever, I will bring to bear the experiences which I have 
acquired over the years in trade unionism, which is also evident in the many successes which USHU has recorded as a Trade 
Union in such a short time.  EEAS Staff committee requires only experienced representatives to better the lot of staff.  These are 
my reasons for contesting in this election. 

I count on your vote!

VOTE LIST NO 1 – NEAR YOU


